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Due to Governor Pritzker issuing a disaster proclamation in response to COVID-19 and issuing the “Stay 
at Home” Executive Order 2020-10, the regular quarterly meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Illinois 
State Board of Investment (“ISBI”) is hereby postponed until further notice.  Consistent with its practice, 
ISBI will promptly notify the public when the regular quarterly meeting of the Board of Trustees is 
scheduled in accordance with the requirements of the Illinois Open Meetings Act.  In the event that the 
meeting is held via audio or video teleconference means, ISBI will provide notification to the public in 
accordance with Governor Pritzker’s recent Executive Order 2020-07 impacting the requirements of the 
Open Meetings Act.  We urge you to regularly check the ISBI website for updates. 

 


